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News, Successes, Events and more! 

Dear Parents, 

I was very pleased to welcome Stuart Rolland in school on Wednesday. Stuart is 

Cognita s European CEO and is a first time visitor to the school. I always look for-

ward to having visitors to the school for the first time as the feedback on the site, 

the classrooms, the staff and the children is always lovely to hear.  Wednesday 

was also something of a red letter day on the sport pitch; since last September I 

have been involved in a number of girls  and boys  sports matches and until this 

week had never actually overseen a winning team. Well, thanks to the U11 C foot-

ball team that rather dubious trend has been halted! Well done boys. 

Wednesday also saw our annual Great Fire of London day in Year 2; my thanks to 

all the parents who helped out at this event. Thankfully this year we did not man-

age to set off the fire alarm with the smoke machine.  

I was lucky enough to sit in on a French lesson with Mrs Easton this week.  3G 

were on top form and it was marvellous to hear children of this age having such 

fun communicating with each other in French. Well done Mrs Easton. 

I am very pleased to announce that our catering department had their annual food 

hygiene inspection last week and were once again awarded 5, the highest possi-

ble rating.  Year 6 parents were able to take advantage of that on Friday by joining 

us for lunch. I am pleased that so many of you were able to make it. 

Year 4 rounded off our week with a spectacular Rainforest themed assembly. 

There was a strong moral message which was brilliantly told with some outstand-

ing acting together with some fantastic artwork too. Thank you Mrs Howells and Mr 

Clinch, who also gets a mention for his guitar accompaniment. 

Finally, a reminder that we have changed the date of the Easter Term concert 

which will now take place on March 20th. 

This has been a relatively short and very packed half of term. I hope both you and 

the children are able to have some down time over the half term break.  

Callum Douglas 

Gosfield Hall Park, Gosfield, Essex, CO9 1SE        

Tel: 01787 472134      admin@stmargaretsprep.com        www.stmargaretsprep.com       @StMargsPrep 

House Points  

Nugent - 158 

Knight - 171 

Wentworth - 153 

Rolfe - 105 

Congratulations 

Knight!  

 

Good Reader Awards  

Rory M (6B) & Sophie C 

(5M) have both received 

Good Reader Awards  

for reading a book from 

each of the genres.  

 

Well done to both of you!  

https://www.facebook.com/StMargaretsPrep/


500 Words 2018 - Closing soon!  

Entries are open from now until 7pm on Thursday 22nd February. 

All stories must be submitted online  

Parents can register for an account by following the links at the top of the 

BBC 500 Word homepage (please click the image to follow the link).  

Once an account has been created, it can be used to upload a story.  

For more information on how to enter a story into this year's competition, 

please visit their Submit Your Story page  

Good Luck!  

Year 6 - Problem Solving Skills  

Year 6 have been busy working on their teamwork and problem solving skills - undertaking challenges   

involving synonyms and antonyms in English, and then producing scatter graphs in maths of Olympic  

results in triathlons to see if swimming, running or cycling is the key element that allows an athlete to 

win overall.  If you want to know which is the crucial discipline (and the likely reason) ask a Year 6! 

 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/2d80f69d-f757-4990-8915-82c6318d6786?preview=true%20
http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/4h26FXFQ4KfMV7VVSbJxY3g/500-words-2018

